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Tung Chung New Town Extension Project 

 

Objective 
 
 We reported on the latest progress of the Tung Chung New Town 
Extension (TCNTE) Project and obtained the support of Islands District 
Council (IDC) on the Project at its meeting held on 18 December 2017.  
We target to gazette the proposed roads and sewerage works in April – 
May this year.  This paper serves to brief Members on the latest situation 
regarding the comments on the TCNTE Project and other concerns raised 
by Members at the above meeting.  
 
 
Latest Progress 
 
2. The latest situation regarding the comments on the TCNTE Project 
and other concerns from Members is enclosed for perusal at Attachment 1 .  
 
 
Advice Sought 
 
3. Members are invited to note the content of this paper. 
 
 
Attachments 
 
Attachment 1 – Latest situation regarding the comments on the TCNTE 

Project and other concerns raised by Members on 18 
December 2017 

 
Attachment 2 – Proposed cycle track and cycle parking facility 
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